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Finance Committee

La Crosse City Council

400 La Crosse Street

La Crosse, Wl 54601

Members of the Finance Committee:

I understand that you are considering the decision to support expansion of the La Crosse

Center. From my view, this will be a wise and timely investment for the City of La
Crosse. The expansion will significantly add to the draw of tourists and outside business

guests to the City. There is a strong likelihood for a solid return on investment.

It is important to note that the City is in the midst of a significant and noticeable
transformation. On an annual basis, Western Technical College hosts hundreds of guests
from outsideour region. Ithas become common for these guests to favorably remark
about the dynamic progress in the City. In their words, La Crosse is a great place to visit,
to live and to work.This beliefis important for area companies and organizations like
Western Technical College that need to attract and retain the next generation of skilled
workers.

In isolation, the expansion of the La Crosse Centerwould not be enough to make a
difference. In conjunction with the current hotelexpansion and business development
within the community, the expansion will be a catalyst for further development. I
encourage you to support this opportunity. Meanwhile, do not hesitate to contact me if
you have questions.

President

Lee Rasch, Ed.D.

President

400 Seventh Street North | La Crosse. Wl 54601

t: 608.785.9100 | c: 608.792.3137 | 1:608.785.9205 |e: raschl@westerntc.edu






